Correspondence 4:

From: Edward Smart [mailto:dioceseofchristeoc@hotmail.com]
Sent: Friday, December 13, 2013 1:29 AM

To: [Removed]

Subject: Official letter of invitation and contract agreement from Diocese of Christ the King EOC

Thank you [Removed] for indicating your interest to be our Guest Speaker at this year's
conference, May God forever be with you.

| am Edward Smart, President of the event organizing committee of the Diocese of Christ
Church . We believe you have been notified by our Presiding Minister Bishop Thabo
Makgoba, as we are in charge of the smooth running of this event and by God's grace we
are bound to succeed.

We are very excited to have you in this conference. The event organizing committee had a
meeting earlier today to deliberate on getting you available here in the South Africa. We
believe we serve the lord of Possibilities.Note you are meant to arrive a day before your
performance as to get familiar with the audio/visual gadgets that we have in place, and to
get used to the environment as a whole and also get to relax from the jet lag.

We have attached a formal Letter of Invitation and a contract agreement,please reconfirm
to us your Mailing Address for our perusal and further action.

Please return a copy of the contract agreement duly signed by you for proper
documentation. Print it out, sign and scan back to us(Keep a copy as well). We have agreed
to buy your flight ticket and to pay your Hotel accommodation expenses. Also your Speaking
fee which amounted to 23,000.00USD will not be paid in full as yet, 11,500.00USD deposit is
to be paid as soon as you procure all relevant travel documents so as to avoid any
disappointment and the balance will be given to you cash when you arrive here. You are
informed to get across your Work Permit in South Africa to us so your deposit can be
approved according to our mandated regulation as well as your South Africa visa for travels.
If you do not have the permit please let us know so we can make arrangements for the
documents to be processed quickly as the event is at hand. But if you do have the work
permit just scan and send to us.

Please check the attached documents, It contains your letter of invitation as well as your
letter of agreement. We expect your response in regards the documents asap. Thank you
and may God bless us all.

Edward Smith

President, Event Organizing Committee
Diocese of Christ Church

Fax: 0867107639



